
STUDENTS’ SEMINAR 

8th  DECEMBER 2023 

 

The Department of Philosophy, in association with the IQAC, Asutosh College, 
organized a Students’ Seminar on 8 December 2023 at Room no. N2 of the 
main building of the college. The topic of this seminar was “LOOKING FOR 
CONSCIOUSNESS AND DREAMS THROUGH PSYCHOLOGICAL EYES: 
A STUDENTS’ APPROACH”. Two (2) students from 5th Semester presented 
their papers in this seminar and confidently spoke on their selected topics. 43 
students from Department of Philosophy participated in this event with great 
enthusiasm. 

Name of the student Title of the seminar 
Anuska Roy (5th Sem) Consciousness 
Mandista Bhuin (5th Sem) Dream 
 
 
 
 
All faculty members were present to assist, rectify and guide them. The 
presentations were followed by lively interactive sessions.  
 
 



 

 



 

 


